
 

Happy Holidays! 

Happy New Year! 

The Hilton Township Municipal Office 
will be closed from 

Monday, December 23, 2024, to 
Monday, January 6, 2025, inclusive. 

 

From the Council and Staff of Hilton Township – 
May this joyous season be Merry, bright,  

and everything nice. 

Have a safe and happy holiday. 
See you all in the new year! 

 


